
 

Healthcare with a difference! 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
 CHANGE OF THE TENDER 

DOCUMENT & EXTENSION NOTICE 

 

We wish to inform the public of the changes in the tender 

document for Provision of Consultancy Services for Job 

Evaluation (Retender) scope of work and evaluation criteria 

which has necessitated extension of the closing date to 

Thursday, 1st August 2024 at 12:00 p.m. from Thursday 25th 

July 2024, to allow sufficient time for interested tenderers to 

prepare their bid. 

 

Note: Please disregard the previous tender document and 

closing date which are no longer valid. 

 

Sorry for any inconvenience caused. 

 


